
GARABRANT
 Animal Addendum 

In connection with the Residential Lease entered into on or about _____________[date] 
(hereinafter the “Lease”) by and between  

Landlord: Garabrant, LLC 

Tenant(s):  

For the Leased Premises: 121 Garabrant Street, Jersey City NJ 07304 – Unit___ 

Starting Date of Lease: ___________________Ending Date of Lease: _________________ 

Other than in accordance with the terms, conditions and provisions of this Animal 
Addendum, no dog, cat, or any other Domesticated Animal shall be permitted at the 
Leased Premises or at any other area at the property upon which the Leased Premises is 
located (hereinafter, the “Property”).  No dogs are allowed at this property.

Tenant hereby requests, and only by the authorized signature below on behalf of the 
Landlord, Landlord hereby consents, subject hereto, to the keeping of a Domesticated 
Animal in the Leased Premises.  

Nothing herein shall be construed to allow any Domesticated Animal to have access to 
any yard, courtyard or roof area or other common area located at the Property.  

The consent hereby granted is limited to this particular request by the Tenant for the 
keeping of only the below-described Domesticated Animal at the Leased Premises and 
shall not extend or entitle the Tenant to the keeping of any other Domesticated Animal at 
the Leased Premises.  

Tenant hereby requests, and Landlord hereby consents to the keeping, by the Tenant, 
within the Leased Premises, only the Domesticated Animal described, as follows:  
Name of Pet____________ Weight_____________ Breed____________  

The above described Domesticated Animal shall, in the consideration provision below, be 
referred to as the “Domesticated Animal.”  

In consideration for Landlord’s consent hereby, Tenant(s) expressly agrees, as follows: 



a. The maximum limit of animals to be kept on the Premises is two (2). This includes any 
visitors or “pet sitting”. At no time will a tenant more than two (2) animals on the premises 
even temporarily;

b. To pay to the Landlord a fee in the amount of $300 per animal per year, this is a fee not 
a deposit and is non-refundable; this fee is payable with each renewal of the unit lease;

c. To curb the Domesticated Animal at a location not within or on any portion of the 
Property and subject to applicable laws, regulations, rules and/or ordinances;

d. Anything herein to the contrary notwithstanding, if in the sole discretion of the Landlord, 
the Domesticated Animal interferes with the peace, quiet, safety, and/or security of other 
tenants and neighbors at the Property, then on notice from the landlord, the Tenant shall 
not be further entitled to keep the Domesticated Animal at the Leased Premises and this 
Animal Agreement shall be terminated and of no further legal force or effect;

e. To be responsible for any harm or damage caused by the Domesticated Animal. Tenant 
shall indemnify and hold the Landlord harmless in connection with any claim that may arise 
out of or based on any action or inaction of the Tenant or the Domesticated Animal;

f. To cooperate fully with the Landlord, in secluding or removing the Domesticated Animal 
from the Leased Premises at the request of the Landlord for the purpose of access to the 
Leased Premises, free of the Domesticated Animal, by the Landlord or any of its agents to 
allow for matters, including, without limitation, maintenance or repair of the Leased 
Premises, or any other matter described in the Lease.

g. To lodge the Domesticated Animal at a location not within or on the Property during the 
last month of the Lease in order to facilitate access for the proper showing of the Leased 
Premises to prospective tenants; or have the Animal securely crated during showings.



k. Should the abovementioned Animal be the cause of any injury sustained by a human or
other Animal on the premises or in the immediate proximity, this agreement is subject to
immediate termination and the Animal will be removed from the premises.

l. To pay a fine of $500 plus the actual cost to remedy any infraction or violation of the
above conditions

Tenant(s) by the signature(s) below expressly acknowledge and agree that a violation or 
breach of any the term, provision or condition of this Animal Agreement may, in addition 
to the termination of this Animal Agreement, be deemed by the Landlord, in Landlord’s 
sole discretion, as a Default under Paragraph 10 of the Lease and Landlord shall have all 
remedies available to it as though such violation or breach was in fact a Default under the 
terms of the Lease.  

TENANT(S):   

___________________________________Date 

LANDLORD:  

 ________________________________Date 

Garabrant, LLC 


